
To

Mr. David Jones

The Election Officer

IFSW

Date: 10-07-2020

Place: Bengaluru

Dear Sir,

Subject: Letter of support to Sriganesh M V, Secretary General 

INPSWA, to file nomination for the position of Asia Pacific 

Regional Vice President

We on behalf of INPSWA (affiliated to IFSW) hereby support the 

nomination of Sriganesh M V, our Secretary General for the 

position of Asia Pacific Regional Vice President of IFSW.

A circular resolution has also been passed by the Executive 

Committee of INPSWA in accordance with the Rules and 

Regulations of INPSWA (No. 001/2020/INPSWA Dated: 

09/July/2020), nominating him to file nomination papers. 

Due to prevailing Covid-19 situation, we have not been able to 

hold deliberations before to decide on this and hence there is 

delay in his filing nomination which may please be condoned.

Vasudeva Sharma N V

Member, Executive Committee

Sincerely Yours,

For INPSWA

Copy to: Mr. Rory Truell, Secretary General, IFSW
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